Calhoun County Grant Application for CDBG -Mitigation projects
Calhoun County is giving notice of the County’s intent to submit an application to the Texas General Land Office (GLO) for a Texas Community Development Block Grant – Mitigation (CDBG-MIT) Program.  The County will be applying to the GLO’s Harvey Competition to determine which of the following projects may be funded. 
· Hospital Repairs Project 
· Fiber Communication improvements 
· Major Drainage Improvements as a joint application between Port Lavaca and Calhoun County
· Drainage Improvements as a joint application between Seadrift and Calhoun County
The Projects’ details can be viewed at the County’s website. http://www.calhouncotx.org/ or Calhoun County Courthouse during regular business hours located at 211 S. Ann St, Port Lavaca, Texas, 77979 in the Judge’s office. 
The County will receive public comments until 5 p.m. on October 21, 2020.  The public is encouraged to submit comments to LaDonna Thigpen, County Emergency Management, at 211 S. Ann Street, Port Lavaca, Texas, 77979 or via email ladonna.thigpen@calhouncotx.org .  Comments will be incorporated into the draft application documents, as appropriate, that will mitigate the devastating effects of natural disasters as well ensure the project(s) are in line with environmental regulations, affirmatively further fair housing activities, and, if applicable, minimizing displacement of persons by project activities.
For more information, contact David Hall, County Commissioner at 361/552-9242.
Para más información en español, comuníquese con Katy Sellers al 903-243-0481.

